
From: Hristo Stoev   
Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 2:24 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: info [MISSION-BULGARIE] <info@mission-bulgarie.ch>; office@balkani.org; 
alexdountchev ; kovatchev ; georgi.serbezov ; Kalin Iliev 

; Veronika Orbetsova  
Subject: Decision VII/8d (Bulgaria) – plan of action 
 

Dear Ms. Marshall, 

Please, find attached the plan of action regarding the implementation of the recommendations contained 
in decision VII/8d concerning the compliance of Bulgaria. 

The plan of action has been adopted today by the deputy-minister of environment and water with 
resolution.   

Thank you  very much for your cooperation! 

Kind regards,  

Hristo Stoev 

National Focal Point of Bulgaria 

for the Aarhus Convention 

 




